
Stein Helgeby 
Parliamentary Budget Officer 

T: 02 6277 9500 PO Box 6010 www.pbo.gov.au 
E: pbo@pbo.gov.au Parliament House ABN 49 775 240 532 

Canberra ACT 2600 

Senator the Hon Sue Lines 
President of the Senate 
Parliament House 
CANBERRA ACT 2600 

The Hon Milton Dick MP 
Speaker of the House of Representatives 
Parliament House  
CANBERRA ACT 2600 

Dear Ms President and Mr Speaker 

I hereby submit Portfolio Budget Statements in support of the October 2022–23 Budget for the 
Parliamentary Budget Office. 

I present these statements to provide accountability to the Parliament and, through it, the public. 

Yours sincerely 

Stein Helgeby 

19 October 2022 
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